Price Co. gets $500,000 Arco contract

H.C. Price Construction Co. of An-
chorage has been awarded a $500,000
contract by Arco Alaska Inc. for
pipeline replacement at two Prudhoe
Bay dnll sites.

Price, a union contraclor, is ex-
pected to finish the job by the end of
this month. The job will involve about
30 craft workers. The company has
pledged 100 percent Alaska resident
hire, including 8 percent Native hire.



